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SCHEDULE
2:00 - Welcome and Introduction

Depression —  Its Characteristics

What is it? A way to recognize 
depression when it may not be 
suspected.

3:00 - Discussion

3:30 - Fellowship Time

k : 0 0  - Depression —  Its Causes

An interaction between the individual 
and his environment.

5:00 - Discussion

6:00 - Buffet Dinner, Northwest College 
Cafeteria

7:15 - Depression —  Its Cure

Requires a treatment of the whole 
person, body, mind and spirit.

8:15 - Discussion

This workshop is sponsored by the 
Counseling Department of Northwest 
College in an effort to assist the 
student and the pastor in his personal 
growth and counseling ministry.

For reservations, return the enclosed 
card, write, or call Northwest College. 
Wives welcome!



r» Ray Vath

r. Ray Vath is a Clinical Psychiatrist 
nd has his own private practice in 
sychiatry in Seattle, Washington. At 
resent, he is consultant to various 
rograms in the Seattle area as well as 
nstructor in Clinical Psychiatry and 
reventive Medicine at the University 
f Washington, and also lecturer in 
amily Counseling at Seattle Pacific 
ollege. His credentials include the 
ollowing:

[.S. from College of Great Falls in 
952. M.D. from University of 
'ashington in 19^5 • Licensed Physician 
nd Surgeon in Washington State, 
leteorologist, U.S.A.F. Research 
assistant, Department of Psychiatry, 
niversity of Washington. Intern, 
ladigan General Hospital, U.S.A.,
'acoma, Washington. Resident in 
'sychiatry, University of Washington, 
Seattle, Washington. Administrative 
ionsultant, Seattle-King County Public 
[ealth Nurses.

lember: Student Research Society,
School of Medicine, University of 
Washington; King County Medical 
Society; Washington State Medical 
Society; American Medical Association; 
lorthwest Regional American Psychiatric 
Association; American Psychiatric 
Association. Diplomate, National Board 
)f Medical Examiners. Honors: Kappa 
'i Lambda Honor Society; Distinguished 
Graduate, Squadron Officer School, Air 
Jniversity, Maxwell AFB, Alabama; Thesis 
’ertificate School of Medicine,
Iniversity of 'Washington. Author, four 
Dooks.


